Dear CUSD Community,
 
In response to the recent teen suicides in the Redding area as well as suicide concerns in our own community, CUSD is committed to taking all necessary steps to keep our students safe.  To ensure staff, students and parents have the information they need to help keep our students safe, click here for information regarding suicide prevention. 
 
In addition, CUSD is planning to hold at least two parent information nights regarding teen issues.  We will invite Butte County Behavioral Health staff to be our guest speakers as they are equipped to present information on this topic, answer questions and provide any necessary support.  While the meetings will be held at Pleasant Valley High School and Chico High School and will be focused on high school students and families (including Fair View, Oakdale, and Academy For Change), we welcome any interested parent or community member to attend.  
 
We will update this website as more information becomes available.  In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact your school site Principal, Counselor or School Psychologist or the CUSD District Office @ 891-3000, ext. 138 if you have questions or need assistance.
 
Sincerely, Kelly Staley
